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BACK  TO  BALLET  - TICKETS  FOR  SWAN  LAKE  AT  LAST!!

We are very lucky in the Northern
Territory so far and of course we are
hoping it will stay that way as we move
into 3rd Term.  
Our young dancers are all busy in their
ballet, jazz and tap dancing classes
getting ready for their Open Days
their end of year performances.   
We are working on having our open
days over several weeks to fit everyone
into the studio.  You will receive an
invitation early in the term.  We will
ask you to book on your preferred day.

A QUICK NEWSLETTER

UPDATEJuly/August 2020

Our extra classes during the School
Holidays have come to an end. 
We have a one week break from 13th -
19th July with Term 3 beginning from
Monday 20th July, 2020.
Invoices for Term 3 will be emailed this
week. 
A quick reminder to apply for your
Sports Voucher online and email it to us
at
admin@australiandanceacademy.com.au
and we will credit your account.

Australian Dance Academy 2020

SWAN LAKE - TICKETS ON SALE

Welcome to our 
new students and parents


